AMC Maine Chapter

2009 Annual Meeting – October 3, 2009

Business Meeting Minutes
Camp Kawanhee- Weld, Maine 7-8pm
Laura Flight brought the meeting to order 
Laura highlighted some of the successes of last year

· Winter Hiking Series

· Built shelter on Trout Pond

· 1st Advance Wilderness First Aid

· 1st year of a Kayak Series

· Wilderness Matters is now available in electronic form starting with next issue
Maine Woods Initiative update was given by Gary Dethlefsen, Operation Manager, AMC staff. This included talking about the Chairback Camp that are still being restored and ever growing 70,000 acres of land that AMC manages.

Roger Scholl, Director of Volunteer Operations gave talked about the importance of volunteering with AMC and touched briefly on Vision 2015, Goal Based Initiatives and No Child left Inside program.
Election of Executive Committee
Laura thanked the people stepping of board and recognized them with a certificate of appreciation.

· Janet Roderick-Membership

· Matt Colello-At Large

· Jane Danielson- Conservation

Laura read the people seeking re-election to the Maine Chapter Executive Committee and people seeking new positions. New are in bold.

	At Large
	Paul Hahn

	At Large
	Scott Dyer

	Chair
	Carrie Walia

	Conservation
	Bob Goldman

	Meetings&Edu
	John Mullens

	Membership
	Mara Kruze

	Newsletter Co
	Bob Cummings

	Newsletter Co
	Brenda Cummings

	Outings
	Jeff Aceto

	Past Chair
	Laura Flight

	Public Relations
	Jeanne Christie

	Secretary
	Diane Edwards

	Trails Co-Chair
	Peter Roderick

	Trail Co-Chair
	Keith Chapman

	Treasurer
	Denise Courtemanche

	Vice-Chair
	Larry Dyer

	Website
	Tim Flight


*A motion was made to accept the new board and passed unanimously,

Leader recognition was presented by Peter Roderick, Outings Chair

Laura present this year’s “Appie of the Year” award to Jeff Aceto for his great work as Meeting and Education Chair and leading many hikes and starting the kayaking series this summer. He received a walking stick that will be passed on to next year’s award winner.

Laura presented a Lifetime Achievement Award to Wayne Newton for his many dedicated years of service to the Maine AMC.
Jeff Aceto introduced our speaker for the evening, Rinehart Zollitsch who shared with us his adventures canoeing the coastal waters of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia.
